
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 25 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question  At the June meeting of Full Council the Convenor agreed to 

a full traffic study in Kirkliston and the establishment of a 

working group. It was agreed that the study should be done 

once the school term started and after the new bridge 

opened. The bridge has now been open for 14 weeks and 

the school is coming to the end of its first term and the traffic 

study proposals have not progressed and no reply has been 

received in response to requests for details of the proposed 

scope or timescales. Could the Convenor therefore provide 

an update? 

Answer   
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